
Congratulations to NAIOP Member Steve Schoeny on your appointment to Director of the 

Columbus Department of Development – we will look forward to working with you to improve the 

market in Columbus and Central Ohio. 

Mayor Michael B. Coleman recently announced the appointment of Steven Schoeny as the next 

director of the Columbus Department of Development. Schoeny, currently a principal with Ice 

Miller Whiteboard, brings with him almost two decades of economic development leadership 

experience. 

“Columbus is a great American city with world class companies, vibrant neighborhoods and an 

amazing workforce,” Schoeny said. “I am excited about working with the mayor, City Council, our 

partners in the Columbus Region and the team at the Department of Development to build on the 

great work that has already been done Downtown and in our neighborhoods.” 

 


